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Mr David Clarke 

Planning Policy at Malvern Hills District Council 

Planning Services,  

The Council House,  

Avenue Road,  

Malvern 

WR14 3AF 

 29th March 2019 

Dear Mr Clarke 

RE: Broadwas and Cotheridge Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 

Consultation 

Worcestershire County Council welcomes the opportunity to comment 

on the above consultation. The following officer-only response is from 

our Transport Policy team. Other Worcestershire County Council teams 

may choose to make their own response. 

If you would like to discuss any of these comments please do not 

hesitate to contact Marta Dziudzi-Moseley (email: 

, telephone ) in 

the first instance. 

        Yours Sincerely, 

 

Emily Barker 

Planning Services Manager 

 

 

Emily Barker 
Planning Services 

Manager 

 
Business, 

Environment and 
Community 
County Hall 

Spetchley Road 
Worcester 
WR5 2NP 
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Transport Policy  

It is encouraging to see the commitment to sustainable developments within 

the Neighbourhood Plan. We would welcome, however, for the Plan to state 

that all developments must meet the requirements set out in Worcestershire 

County Council's Streetscape Design Guide. The document can be found on 

our webpages 

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20007/travel_and_roads/284/transport_gui

dance_for_developers/2  
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